
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Rapha Ambitious 220(BVI) 

C/o Mr Alastair Abrehart  

Road Town, Tortola, VG1110 

 

24
th

 August, 2021. 

 

Dear Mr Abrehart,  

Reference:  Donation received 

 

The school is in receipt a total of ten thousand eighty-five dollars ($10,085) from various donors 

affiliated with the Rapha Ambitious 220 (BVI). I extend my heartfelt gratitude to you and your 

organization.  Under the abnormal circumstances, you persevered with your fund raiser and 

fulfilled your mission. We applaud you for your effort. 

The school earmarked this money to purchase multi-sensory devices that will aid our students to 

learn more Geography, Science, Social Studies and Civics based lessons. Our students will 

appreciate these new technological devices because they will be able to interact with them. 

Thanks in advance for allowing their smiles to become brighter. 

 Mr Abrehart and the members of Rapha Ambitious 220 (BVI), we are overwhelmed that you 

chose this school to be the recipient of your project. We wish you abundant blessings in your 

future endeavours. 

 

Yours in service, 

 
Vansittart Huggins 

Principal 
 

 

Principal’s mobile number 1 284 468 9456  
Principal’s Email:  vanhuggins@vischools.edu.vg  

 

 C/O The Ministry of Education, Culture, 
Youth Affairs, Fisheries and Agriculture 
Government of the Virgin Islands 
P.O. Box 78  
John’s Hole  
Tortola, VG1110 

Eslyn Henley Richiez Learning Centre 


